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2020 Summer Child Care Frequently Asked Questions

Q: What will happen inside of each classroom?
A: This summer, children will explore different cities virtually, go on virtual field
trips, create a name and logo for their classroom, participate in friendly
classroom competitions, dance, sing, go on nature walks and scavenger hunts,
and participate in the following activities, (inside and outside) to name a few:
e Science
Art
Lego building
Board games
Wall Ball
SPUD
Foursquare
Water fun
Card games
Corn Hole
Ladder Ball
Kickball
Book Nook

Q: Who is eligible to register for Summer Child Care?
A: Any family who needs child care between July 6 and August 21 is eligible to
register.

Q: How is the decision made of who can and cannot attend?
A: Once a family registers and pays for the program, they can attend. If
registration is full, families will be placed on a waiting list.
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Q: Is the chance of enrollment higher if a family has more than one child?
A: Enrollment is based on first come first serve. Having multiple children does not
affect enrollment.

Q: How many students are able to enroll this summer?
A: 80 students is the maximum enrollment for the summer.

Q: What if my child receives free/reduced lunch during the school year, is
there a price discount?

A: During registration, there is a box to click stating you receive free/reduced
lunch within GPPSS. Once we receive your registration, we will verify your
eligibility with the appropriate staff at our admin building. Once your eligibility has
been verified, you will receive an email on Thursday, 6/18. Your invoice will be
reduced by 50% and is due in full by 6/19.

Q: Is the free/reduced lunch discount only for those students who attend
GPPSS?

A: Yes, the free/reduced lunch discounted rate is only available to students who
attend GPPSS.

Q: Is registration first come first serve?
A: Yes, registration is first come first serve.

Q: Is there a waiting list?

A: Once 80 students are registered, parents can email Crystal Fletcher or Sara
Schram to be placed on the waiting list. Once/if space becomes available,
waiting list inquiries will be called (in order of submittance).

Q: Are non-residents allowed to register?
A: Yes, non-residents are allowed to register.



